
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8 November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 6 Residential Trip 16-19th July 2018 
 
Our residential trip next year will be to Hooke Court in Dorset.  This will be for Year 6 pupils 
and will be at the end of the summer term.  This will be an exciting end to the pupils’ time at 
Primary School.   We will run a similar trip the following year in 2019 and this will be for our 
current Year 5 pupils during their final year.   
 
I will be leading the trip with the support of one of our teaching assistants.  Pupils will be able 
to take part in activities during the day which will be run by accredited staff from the centre.   
The cost of the trip will be £230 per pupil which includes all activities, accommodation, food 
for the 4 days and coach travel to and from the centre.   We will require a deposit of £30, 
however as we are now very close to Christmas this will not be due until the end of January 
2017.   Parents will be able to pay for the trip instalments and the table below shows the 
payments required.  We will need parents to return the reply slip by the end of next week so 
that we are able to provide numbers to the centre. 
 
If you would like to have a look at the centre and the sort of activities we will be taking part in 
there is a parents information page on the website (see link below). 
 
http://hookecourt.co.uk/residential/teachers-parents/parents-zone/ 
 

Payment No Payment Date Amount 

1 Deposit Friday 2nd February £30 

2 Friday 9th February £10 

3 Friday 23rd February £10 

4 Friday 2nd March £10 

5 Friday 9th March £10 

6 Friday 16th March £10 

7 Friday 23rd  March £10 

8 Friday 20th April £10 

9 Friday 27th April £10 

10 Friday 4th May £10 

11 Friday 11th May £10 

12 Friday 18th May £10 

13 Friday 25th May  £10 

14 Friday 8th June £10 

15 Friday 15th June £10 

16 Friday 22nd June £10 

17 Friday 29th June £10 

18 Friday 6th  July £15 

19 Friday 13th July £15 

 

West Street 
Great Wishford 

Salisbury 
Wiltshire   SP2 0PQ 

 
Tel/Fax:  01722 790433 

Email  admin@greatwishford.wilts.sch.uk 
Website www.greatwishfordschool.co.uk 
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We do hope that all pupils will be able to attend this exciting provision, if you are experiencing 
financial difficulties we do have some access to funding to support parents with payments so 
please let me know if you need to access this support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mandy Hewes 
School Business Manager 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
I would like my child named above to attend the residential trip on 16th July. 
 
 
I would like to pay by instalments   YES/NO 
 
 
I agree to pay the full amount by Friday 13th July  
 
 
 
 
 
I do not want my child to take part in the Residential Trip because ……………………….. 
 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………….   Date …………………… 


